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Board of County Commissioners Action:  

On August 5, 2025, the Board of County Commissioners voted 5-0 to postpone the petitioner’s 
request for a rezoning from PDP(SU)/Planned Development Project (Special Use) to 
PDP(GC)/Planned Development Project (General Commercial) with a Specific C-2 use for drive 
in restaurant with deviations to a future hearing date with all readvertising costs being paid by the 
applicant. Revised site plan and traffic study will be provided by the applicant for inclusion in the 
agenda packet.   

 


